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FDIC NAMES BOBBY R. BEATY 
ASSISTANT REGIONAL DIRECTOR FOR DBS IN ATLANTA 

The Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation today announced the selection of 

Bobby R. Beaty as Assistant Regional Director for the Division of Bank 

Supervision (DBS} in Atlanta, Georgia. Mr. Beaty has served since August 1984 

as Chief Review Examiner in the Atlanta Region. 

DBS Director Paul G. Fritts said: "Mr. Beaty's extensive experience in 

both the field and regional office environments has prepared him well for his 

new assignment. His dedication to corporate goals and knowledge of banking in 

the southeast are valuable resources which will be frequently used in his role 

as Assistant Regional Director." 

Mr. Beaty joined the FDIC in 1968 as a Bank Examiner (Trainee} in the 

Memphis Region. He remained in the region until 1984, examining banks in 

Tennessee, Arkansas and Mississippi. Mr. Beaty became a Review Examiner in 

the Memphis Region in 1978. He was promoted to Chief Review Examiner and 

moved to the Atlanta Region in 1984. 

Mr. Beaty holds a B.B.A. from Memphis State University and is a graduate 

of the Southwestern Graduate School of Banking at Southern Methodist 

University. He and his wife, Barbara, have two sons. 
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